
 

 

 
INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 

 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will be 
repairing pavement on both directions of Pacific Coast Highway 
(State Route 1) between Artesia Boulevard and Rosecrans Avenue 
from Monday, June 2 to Friday, June 27, 2014.  
 
Hours will be 7p.m. to 5 a.m., Monday through Friday  
 
As part of the project, Caltrans intermittently will need to close the 
lanes of traffic and parking spaces along Pacific Coast Highway. We 
will place notices 48 hours in advance of this work. 

 
Caltrans thanks the community and motoring public for its patience 
as we improve the condition of this road. 
Informational requests should be forwarded to: 

Mahinda Ram, P.E 
Resident Engineer  
Office  (310) 821-1847 x231 
Fax   (310) 822-3293 
Mahinda_ram@dot.ca.gov 
www.dot.ca.gov 


